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On Friday 8th March we are celebrating World Book Day. Children may come to school dressed as a book character or bring their favourite book from home to show their friends. Teachers are also planning special activities during the day to highlight the pleasure of reading. All children will receive a token to swap for a one of a selection of books in The Works, WHSmith, Morrisons, Tesco, Asda and more!

Dear families and friends,

It was lovely to see so many of you supporting your children at our recent parents’ evenings. Your involvement in your child’s education makes a huge difference to them and to us as a school. Thank you to everyone who completed a parent questionnaire, and it was wonderful to receive such positive feedback along with some ideas to help us improve our school further.
















We will be organising a range of activities in the run up to Easter for children and parents to enjoy. These will include a decorated egg competition, and Easter bonnet parade and craft activities with parents. 
Please see the dates for your diary section below. 


At the end of term we will be saying a fond farewell to Mrs Billany in the Foundation Stage. Mrs Billany has worked at Woodland for 18 years and has helped start the school journey of hundreds of children but is now looking forward to new adventures and a more leisurely pace of life! Thank you, Mrs Billany, for all you have done for the children and families of Woodland over the years. We will miss you lots! 
We will also be saying goodbye to our midday supervisor Miss Raper as she begins a new job as a kitchen assistant and our breakfast club assistant Mrs Baross as she leaves to have a baby.
Children staying packed lunch must not bring sweets, chocolate or fizzy drinks. Thank you.









	




 
Attendance in
February
Attendance since September
FS1
89.4%
91.7%
FS2
94.74%
94.15%
Year 1
93.87%
92.58%
Year 2
94.52%
95.69%
Year 3
94.63%
93.04%
Year 4
96.58%
96.52%
Year 5
94.02%
95.17%
Year 6
91.18%
94.15%
Whole school
93.95%
94.47%

Dates for the diary
Thursday 7th March
Year 3 visit to the museum
Friday 8th March
World Book Day celebration
Friday 15th March
Red Nose Day
Week beg Monday 18th March
Easter Crafts with parents
Tuesday 19th March 
Decorated egg competition
Friday 22nd March
Easter Bonnet parade
Friday 22nd March
Last day of Spring term
Tuesday 9th April
Back to school
Week beg 13th May
Year 6 SATs
















Well done Year 4 for 
reaching our target of 96% or above!

Term dates for this school year and the next can be found on our school website: woodlandprimary.org.uk

Follow us on Facebook to see what we have been up to and keep up to date with our latest news at Woodland Primary School.
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